
Town of Peletier
 North Carolina

1603 Hwy 58  Peletier, NC 28584--PHONE 252-393-8666  FAX 252-393-7027

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Town of Peletier

Proposed Budget for FY 2024-2025

The Town of Peletier’s budget for FY 2024-2025 has been submitted to the Board of 
Commissioners and a copy is available for public inspection in the Office of the Clerk to the 
Board, Peletier Town Hall, 1603 Hwy 58, Peletier, NC 28584.

The Board of Commissioners will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on the FY 2024-2025 Budget on 
June 3, 2024, at 6:30 PM or as soon thereafter at Peletier Town Hall, 1603 Hwy 58, Peletier, NC 
28584.  Public comments can be provided on the FY 2024-2025 Budget at the Public Hearing.

Bea Cunningham
Town Clerk
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